
Church family,

Unfortunately we are making the difficult decision to cancel our Christmas Eve services 
and this Sunday’s service and provide an online service instead. One of our staff members 
at WBUMC has tested positive for COVID. The church staff had their Christmas party 
yesterday and were all together. While they all wore masks and socially distanced, they 
were all exposed.

Therefore, in an attempt to be as cautious as we can and to make a decision to give enough time to get 
the word out and to adjust plans, we will do online only.

We regret that this is so last minute. We know that the Christmas Eve service is one of the highlights of 
the church year. However, we feel like we don’t have any other choice for your safety, your family’s 
safety, and our community’s safety.

Be safe everyone. Better days are ahead!

Merry Christmas!
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Dee Dee Seagraves, RN and Nursing Director
Jerome Butler, Staff-Parish Relations Chair
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